
___________________________________________________________________________ 
 
August 26, 2021 
 
 
Michael Beck 
Administrative Vice Chancellor 
  
 
Re: Endorsement of Faculty Welfare Committee Letter Regarding Comments on Housing and MOP Loan 
 
 
Dear Administrative Vice Chancellor Beck, 

The Executive Board unanimously endorsed the enclosed letter from the Faculty Welfare Committee 
regarding faculty housing and the MOP loan program. Thank you for the opportunity to provide 
feedback on this important effort. 

Sincerely,  

 

Shane White 
Chair 
UCLA Academic Senate 
 
Encl. 
 
 
Cc: April de Stefano, Executive Director, UCLA Academic Senate 

Elizabeth Feller, Assistant Director, UCLA Academic Senate 
Jody Kreiman, Vice Chair/Chair Elect, UCLA Academic Senate  
Huiying Li, Faculty Welfare Committee Chair 
Michael Meranze, Immediate Past Chair, UCLA Academic Senate  
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